
  

 

 

 
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
Thank you for your interest in participating in the EACOP project. 
 
 
EACOP has a clear and transparent procurement policy that provides that whenever an opportunity is available it is 
advertised in Newspapers in Tanzania and Uganda and uploaded onto the East African Crude Oil Pipeline (EACOP) 
project website.  
 
 
Any announcement or request for Expression of Interest (EOI) made outside these steps is to be considered as 
suspicious and effectively unrelated to the Project. Should you notice any suspicious request for EOI  report to any 
police station near you, Local Government Authorities or the EACOP project. 
 
All EOIs should be sent through announced channels. Informal and late submissions will not be taken into 
consideration.  
 
The Project has a competitive and transparent procurement process. Companies are selected on merit as mandated 
by Tanzanian and Ugandan laws respectively.  
 
You are encouraged to continue visiting the EACOP project website to access timely requests for EOIs.   
 
 

- The End - 
 
 
For further details or to arrange media interviews please contact: 
Communications Lead, 
East African Crude Oil Pipeline Project – Tanzania/ Tanzania                                      
Mariagoreth Charles / Stella AMONY  
Office: +255 22 2214100/4102/4103 or +256 (0) 204 916 157 
Mobile : +255 699 000 341 or +256 794 888 157 
Email : mariagoreth.muangirwa@external.total.com or stella.amony@external.total.com 
Website: www.eacop.co.tz  or www.eacop.com  
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